								June 2, 2014
Dear Class, 
I just want to take a minute to share with you my appreciation.  I am so grateful that I had the honor to teach each and every one of you this year! I have enjoyed being your teacher and getting to know you.  The end of the year is always bitter sweet.  The sweet part is that we all get to have time off and have fun over the summer.  The bitter part is that it is sad to say good-bye to this class.  I am glad we have a year full of fun memories to take with us.  
Remember the beginning of the year when we read The Important Book, and we discussed how unique and special each and every person is?  I hope so.  I hope you always remember that you are never given a dream without also being given the way to make it come true.  Make all your dreams come true!  Be the magnificent person you are meant to be. And keep helping each other the beautiful way you helped others on your table team all year long.  
Have a great summer!
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